
            
   Winter 2024 Newsletter 

 
    Happy New Year Members of SJHWGA! 
 
As we enter a new year, I want to thank each 
and every one of you for the time and energy 
you put into our club. I also want  to thank 
my 2023 Board for their tremendous support 
last year for their “Rookie President”. 

Welcome Kim Hofer (new membership 
chair) and Tracy Kilpatrick (new secretary).   
 
WOW, 2023 was a whirlwind!  35 new 
members AND the implementation of Golf 
Genius. So far, this transition  has been a 
smooth one (thank you Letty). BRAVO!  
  
Our Holiday Luncheon was a huge success! 
The Reindeer Games Scramble was exciting 
(dice and all), the décor was lovely, the food 
was yummy and the table games (RLC and 
dice gift exchange) were lively and fun! 
Thank you, Marci Skinner and Debra Carter, 
for making this a very special event!   
 
At our January general meeting, Cindy 
Fiorillo announced the 2023 Ace of Aces 

Tournament winners.         Congratulations 
to: 
Gross Ace of Aces: 

• 1st place – Lori Van Hove (tie breaker) 

• 2nd place- Cindy Mason (tie breaker)  

• 3rd place – Helen Kim   
Net Ace of Aces 

• 1st place – Letty Burks 

• 2nd place – Helen Kim 

• 3rd place – Debra Carter 

 We have some exciting events coming up : 

• 2/8 -     Valentine’s Day Pink Ball 
(foursome) 

• 2/22 – Home2Home @ Marine 
Memorial Golf Course 

• 3/14 – General Meeting  and 4 
Person Scramble (blind draw) 

• 3/21- Home2Home @ SJH (Fallbrook, 
Arrowood and Anaheim Hills) 

• 3/25 & 26 – Temecula Creek Away 
Trip 

• 4/11, 18 & 25 – Binky-Burdick Eclectic 
(must meet eligibility requirements) 

 
San Juan Hills has scheduled  two projects   
for the beginning of this year which will 
improve our beautiful course. Currently, a 
major renovation to hole number # 5 is 
underway (to be completed sometime in 
March) and tee and green renovations on 
hole # 1 are scheduled to begin in mid-
March, weather permitting.  
 
Finally, don’t forget to check out our website 
(SJHWGA.com) and click through the various 
tabs. There you will find information about 
our club, rules, governing documents, 
minutes from general meetings, photos etc. 
 
“The most important shot in golf is the next 
next one” ~ Ben Hogan 
 
Have fun and see you on the course!  

      Cheryl Graber    


